
CAWTHORNE CHURCH APPEAL 

COMMEMORATIVE FLOWER POT 

          

Local businessman Gordon Harrison, former Cawthorne schoolboy and resident, and owner of 

William Blyth (Handmade Clay Roof Tile and Pottery Manufacturers' since 1840) has freely 

donated to the Church a series of 100 specially designed terracotta flowerpots made by Gabriel 

Nichols based at the Humber Bridge Garden Centre over at Barton upon Humber, North 

Lincolnshire. These pots are to be sold by the Church with 100% of the proceeds being returned 

to the Church.  These hand thrown and unique clay flower pots are individually numbered with 

a commemorative rose, embossed Cawthorne lettering and then fired in a traditional coal fired 

kiln producing a stunning terracotta frost proof garden pot.  Gabriel Nichols can be seen throwing 

the flowerpots on YouTube - “Gabriel Nichols throwing a bespoke flower pot” and see our Canon 

Keith having a go on Facebook - “Cawthorne All Saints Church” community page. 

 

For a small donation - suggest £5 - delivery can be arranged (11 May 2024 only) by our fleet of 

vintage tractors operated by volunteers to addresses within the Cawthorne Parish. 

Thank you to everyone for their continued support. 

                                              

Delivery planned for Saturday 20th April 2024 

to Cawthorne Church for Blessing to ensure 

growth and prosperity.   

Price £ 55.00 Each (15” high x 15” wide)                                                                                                                                                        

Place your order by sending your details to 

beneficewestbarnsley@gmail.com  

Collection from Church on 11 May 2024.  Coffee 

and cakes will be served from 10am to 12pm. 

 

 


